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16th March, 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Year 2 SATs meeting 
 

As you may be aware, Year 2 children will complete end of KS1 tests in maths and reading in the summer term. We 
would like to invite you to a meeting on Tuesday 21st April to give you further information about what they will 

involve and how you can support your child at home. You will have an opportunity to ask questions and look at 

sample papers. 
 

Our main priority is for the children to feel confident, supported and well-prepared. We want to make sure these tests 
are carried out in a calm and positive way, working in partnership with parents, as staff endeavour to make this a 

stress-free time for them all. 
 

KS1 SATs Revision books will be available to buy for £6 per bundle. Please indicate below if you would like to 
purchase these. They can be ordered for you as soon as they are in stock at this low price only available to schools. 

To pay for these, you will be able to log onto your school money account.   
 

Please also indicate whether you will be attending the meeting and which time would best suit you. The deadline for 
the reply slip is Friday 20th March. 

 
Should advice re coronavirus (COVID-19) mean that the meeting cannot go ahead we will reschedule and keep you 

informed. 
 

We look forward to working with you. 

Kind regards 

 
 

Jackie Chidwick 
Key Stage Co-ordinator 
 

 

Year 2 SATs meeting: Tuesday 21st April 

 

Please return this slip no later than Friday 20th March 
 

  
Child’s name…………………………………………… Class………………………………. 

 

Please tick as appropriate 
 

□   I will be attending the meeting and would prefer to attend at 3.30pm 

□   I will be attending the meeting and would prefer to attend at 6pm 

□   I will not be attending the meeting  

□   I would like to order the KS1 SATs Revision books and will pay via my school money account 

  

………………………………………Parent/Guardian       
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